
 
 

Staff Report 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

Through:  Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

From: Jeremy Armistead, Public Works Department Director 

 

Date:  August 14, 2025 

 

Subject: Award of Bid for LMIG 2025 Road Improvement Project 

 

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the bid from Summit 

Construction & Development LLC, as recommended by Keck & Wood on August 

4, 2025, be approved for the LMIG 2025 Road Improvement Project. The bid was 

the most cost-effective for completing the required work. Total funds requested 

$403,365.00, 7% contingency included. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: This work will be completed using funds from the 

following account 100-4200-522210. 

 

 

BACKGROUND: The 2025 LMIG project entails the repaving of city portions of 

Chandler Haulk Road and N. Sharon Church Road. 

 

 
 

 

 


